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COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Commissioner Steven Meiner  
DATE: September  17, 2021
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE LAND USE AND SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE - AMEND REGULATIONS ON MINIMUM
DISTANCE SEPARATION BETWEEN PACKAGE STORES.

ANALYSIS
Please place on the September 17, 2021 City Commission meeting agenda a referral to the Land Use and Sustainability
Committee (“LUSC”) regarding an amendment to the minimum distance separation regulations for package stores.
 
City Code Section 6-4(a)(3) provides for a minimum distance separation of 1,500 feet between package stores. However, a
package store “may obtain conditional use approval from the planning board to operate at a lesser distance from an existing store,
but in no event shall such a store open at a distance less than 700 feet from an existing store.”
 
I would like the LUSC to consider a potential amendment to Section 6-4, to repeal the provision permitting the Planning Board to
approve a package store at a distance of less than 1,500 feet from another package store.
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my aide, Amadeus Huff.

SUPPORTING SURVEY DATA
N/A.

Applicable Area
Citywide

Is this a "Residents Right to
Know" item, pursuant to
City Code Section 2-14?

  Does this item utilize G.O.
Bond Funds?
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